
MINUTES 

MIDDLEFIELD FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 

MARCH 1, 2010 
  
PRESENT:  Joe Kearns, Tamarin Laurel Paine, Scott Artioli and Ed Vivier 
  
Chairman Kearns opened the meeting at 6:50 pm. 

The minutes of the previous meeting on February 8, 2010 were approved as 
read. 

Chairman Kearns passed out the latest draft of the budget item worksheet.  It 
does not reflect all the latest changes.  The police salary line item was increased 
from $1,400 to $6,000 to make up for the lack of policing grants. 

Monday, March 15, 2010 the Selectboard and the Finance Committee will meet 
with the legislature and school committees at the Gateway High School.  

A check of the PILOT sheet indicates the money for Middlefield was cut in half for 
this year. 

The next Finance Committee meeting will be on March 22, 2010 at 7:30 pm. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm to meet with the Selectboard.  
  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
Ed Vivier 
Secretary 
 


